

January 21, 2021

Dear Jubilee Community,

We are thrilled to share with you dates for **Jubilee's vaccination clinics**! These clinics are for the people we support.

- Monday, February 1
- Monday, February 22
- Monday, March 15

Our first clinic will be held at the **Kensington Town Hall**. The address is 3710 Mitchell St, Kensington, MD 20895.

Each clinic will be held from noon to 6 PM. You will receive a time slot for your vaccination. Your program manager or support staff will let you know what time you should arrive for your vaccine.

The vaccines will be administered by CVS Pharmacy, and it is the Pfizer vaccine. You will need two shots, 21 days apart. The Pfizer vaccine is 95 percent effective at preventing COVID-19!

As always, please reach out with any questions by contacting your program manager, and you may also send questions to <a href="mailto:covid@jubileemd.org">covid@jubileemd.org</a>. Please use our <a href="mailto:Frequently Asked Questions">Frequently Asked Questions</a> as a resource first, as your question may already be addressed.

**Vaccines save lives.** More than half of Jubilee staff are already vaccinated and the overwhelming majority of the people we support have told us they plan to be vaccinated as well.

With gratitude,

Steve Keener Executive Director